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Minutes of Upleadon Parish Council Annual Parish Assembly held on Thursday 14 March 2019 at 

Upleadon Village Hall at 7.00 pm. 

Present:  Cllr H Dunn (Chairman) Cllr Mrs P Turner, Cllr Mrs W Fabian 

Also present:  District Cllr P Burford 

Apologies:  - 

There were 2 Members of the Parish present 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

1. Approval of Minutes of Annual Assembly meeting – 10 May 2018 

Cllr Mrs Turner proposed approval of the Minutes of the Annual Assembly meeting of 10 

May 2018 which was seconded by Cllr Dunn and unanimously agreed. 

2. Matters Arising 

1.The Eden’s Hill signage had now been replaced. 

2. Cllr Mrs Fabian whose property was used as a signal transmission point for Voneus 

reported good strength of signal and was pleased with the improvement. 

3.  Works at “The Steps” – Cllr Dunn advised that he had visited the owners of the property 

and subsequently the parking of  vehicles connected to the renovation work had  moved and 

visibility/condition of verges had improved. 

3. To receive questions from the public regarding the Council’s activities during the financial 
year 2018/19 and any issues relating to parish matters 
 
3.1 A request was made for the 30 mph road marking at Eden’s Hill to be repainted due to 

poor visibility.  This to be reported to Glos County Council Highways Dept. 
3.2 A query was raised with regard to a link appearing not to work on the Parish Council  

website. 
3.3 A request was made for signage to be provided for locating the Village Hall.  District Cllr      

Burford advised that County Cllr W Windsor-Clive held a small budget for such purchases 
and that if successful, the Highways authority would erect.   It was agreed to pursue this. 

3.4 A request was made for a dog bin in the village.  It was agreed to enquire if the District 
Council would regularly empty the bin and to ascertain the cost of purchasing a bin – for 
consideration at the next meeting of the Council. 

In the absence of any further business the meeting was declared closed at 7.25  pm and the 

public were thanked for attending the meeting. 

  


